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Dear Guest,

As part of our continuous commitment to refining our guest experiences, we are commencing an
enhancement project which will take place at the entrance of our hotel.

This project focuses on the drive-in area section and aims to elevate the elegance and
functionality of hotel entrance. During this period, the main driveway to the building will be
closed, and signage along the street will direct you to an alternative entrance to the hotel. The
project will commence on August 25, 2024, and is expected to be completed by October 15,
2024.

Please rest assured that every measure has been taken to minimize the impact on your visit. We
kindly ask for your understanding and patience as we embark on this enhancement journey.

Should you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us.
We wish you a pleasant and memorable time at Raffles Doha.
Sincerely,

Raffles Doha Team



